
Jefferson County Farmland Protection Board
Application Announcement

The Farmland Protection Board is now accepting 
applications for conservation easements under the Regional 
Conservation Partnership Program (RCPP).  The program 
prioritizes properties in the Potomac River watershed that 

help maintain good water quality.

Deadline for applications:
September 1, 2016

For information or to request an application, contact:
Tel: 304-724-1414 

Email: Jefferson.wvfp.org

Download more information and application from 
our website:

www.jefferson.wvfp.org/rcpp


